Website Administrator Report for the 2018 Winter Committee Meeting

Welcome new officers, committee chairs and committee co-chairs. Thank you for your
willingness to take an active role in serving the AA population of area 20 and the still suffering
alcoholics. As one of your early activities please check the area contacts page on our website. If
your position is listed, please click that title and test the email forwarding. If it doesn’t work, or
if you want it directed to a different email address, please let me know. During this first quarter
we will be replacing the simple email forwarding with forms that will give you more reliable and
complete information than before.

The forwarding addresses on the district contact page will be updated soon. We are asking
DCMs to help in that process by helping our registrar in keeping those records up to date.

Finally, welcome to anyone who is at an area function for the first time. We encourage you to
become familiar with the tools and information available to you on our website aa-nia.org.

John C.



